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Tax Statements, Property Values and Views

All of us by now have received tax statements reflecting significantly increased property values for 2007, especially land values.  These values have become increasingly sensitive to the view that the Assessor’s office perceives to be available from a given parcel.  Three-hundred to four-hundred thousand dollars land value alone is now representative for water-side lots with largely unobstructed water views.  About half that sum is assessed for the land value of lots with partial views, whether those views are over other rooftops or through narrow view corridors between homes, or through back yards.  Lots without views, on the other hand, are assessed closer to one-hundred thousand dollars.

While none of us like the tax implications, maintaining the values of our properties is in our individual interests, and for many is clearly related to maintaining views.

We all live in an area designated by the City of Tacoma as “view sensitive.”  Homes built in the Harbor Ridge plat are required by City code to meet specific standards, including height restrictions.  Our Covenants (CC&Rs), for the same reason, have specific restrictions limiting tree heights and requiring control of vegetation.
Although legal procedures may be used to exact enforcement, all homeowners’ interests are best served when neighbors work together to preserve view corridors as we suggest in our CC&R enforcement policy attached to this newsletter.  However when neighbors cannot reach an agreement and an aggrieved neighbor has followed our enforcement policy procedures your homeowner’s association will provide resolution assistance when appropriate.  Recently your homeowners’ association has become involved with a CC&R enforcement of tree height restrictions, and will continue to participate in future cases when appropriate.
Voluntary Contributions for Landscaping Improvements to the Entryway!
Your Home Owner’s Association has recently spent a majority of our fund reserves towards capital improvements to both entryways on Brown Point Boulevard.  We have also hired Mike’s Landscaping Service (253-946-2117) to prune, weed, edge, and mow the grass on a bi-weekly basis.  These enhancements to our community benefit everyone who lives here, however they do cost the Home Owners Association additional expenses.  

We have been very fortunate recently to receive additional voluntary contributions from association members and non-members to assist us with these additional expenses.  While you do not need to become a member of the Home Owner’s Association, we would greatly appreciate any contributions to support the expenses of our front entryway improvements.  Simply send your donations to the address below, and indicate “capital improvement contributions” on your check if you do not wish to become a member of the association, but would like to contribute to the costs for community capital improvements.      



HRHOA




P. O. Box 25794




Federal Way, WA  98093
We would like to thank you in advance for your generosity in assisting with the additional costs of enhancing our community.
Abandon Vehicles Law for Cars Parked over an Extended Period of Time
Neighbors have been contacting the Home Owner’s Association Board Members complaining about cars parked on our streets over an extended period of time.  Their parked car concerns relate to how this:  reflects negatively on our community; the safety issues surrounding parked cars on a curved street which are difficult to spot; and the possibility of vandalism or theft to the automobiles.  The City of Tacoma has a law on their books which is supported by an abandon vehicles complaint line people can use to report cars left out on our neighborhood streets for an extended period of time.  To prevent your automobile from being reported to the city as an abandon vehicle, please park the cars in your garage or driveway accordingly or place the vehicle in storage.  Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our neighborhood streets looking nice and mitigating any safety risks.    
Fire Danger on the Hillsides 
The hillsides facing Commencement Bay are very dry right now, full of lose brush from the winter storms, and very susceptible to fire.  Last year several homes in one of the neighborhoods just off Brown’s Point Boulevard were at risk of becoming ignited due to the hillside below catching on fire.  If you have the opportunity, please water down your hillsides to mitigate the risk of any fires.  Pick up any miscellaneous twigs, brush, pine cones, which could catch fire easily, and avoid throwing burning cigarettes into very dry brush filled areas.   
New Roofs in the Neighborhood!
This is the season for residents to be changing the roofs on their homes.  But before you start roofing, please contact Dete Brunner or Christine Smith on our ACC Committee to make sure your roof selection complies with the ACC standards.  They will ask you for a sample of the roofing material you plan using for your roof, and when the roofing will begin.  You should allow for a couple of days for them to respond back to you with an answer.  Thanks for your cooperation and upholding the standards of our community.  
Preserving the Life of Your Fence
Some folks are updating their fences with new cedar.  To extend the life of your cedar fence for several years make sure the bottom of the fence does not come in contact with the ground.  Dirt rots wood rapidly causing your fence to deteriorate.  Also, pressure wash your fence to get rid of unnecessary build-up, and paint a stain onto the wood.  Not only does the stain look nice in appearance by accenting the fence, but it serves to preserve the wood you are currently using for years to come.  The folks at the Ace Hardware Store in Brown’s Point Center are always available to assist you with your fence staining needs.
Harbor Ridge Website!
For all the latest information happening in your neighborhood, please refer to you Homeowner’s Association website at www.harborridge.info.  There you will find lots on information on current events in the area.
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